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Dear **** * ****** 

 

RE:  ******** ********* – YEAR * 

 

The purpose of this letter is to bring to your attention that ******** attendance is currently of concern, 

due to the unauthorised absences that are being incurred. A copy of ********’s attendance record is 

included for your information.  

 

Regular attendance is the essential foundation to positive outcomes for all students. There is a clear 

link between good attendance, a child’s academic achievement, their well-being and wider life 

chances. As an Academy we are committed to fulfilling our responsibility to proactively manage and 

improve attendance across our Academy Trust by regularly monitoring all students.  

 

We understand there may be valid reasons for ********’s absence, and you may have already conveyed 

these to us. There may, however, be circumstances that we are unaware of. We would welcome the 

opportunity to discuss with you any issues that may be affecting ******** attendance as there may be 

support that can be offered to remove any barriers to full attendance that you or your child may be 

experiencing.  

 

Please be advised that medical evidence is required for all absences. This can include evidence of 

attendance at a medical appointment, a copy of prescription for your child which clearly states their 

name and the date prescribed and/or a letter from your child’s Doctor.  

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me to arrange an appointment for an informal meeting. ******** 

attendance will continue to be monitored.  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

Mrs Lauren Chilvers  

ATTENDANCE OFFICER 

 


